
October 25, 2022 
I'm still getting a significant number of neighbor questions generated by some 
misinformation about the new Civic Building project. So, in order to clear up any 
confusion or concerns: 

IS THE NEW CIVIC BUILDING GOING TO RAISE MY PROPERTY TAXES? 

NO!  

Mayor and Council heard the residents of Carlton loud and clear that they do not want a 
property tax increase; there is NO intention to attempt a property tax bond to fund this 
new building. 

Mayor, Council and staff are looking for grants, traditional fundraising, and private 
fundraising to finance the building;  NONE OF THOSE WILL IMPACT YOUR 
PROPERTY TAXES. 

If you have questions, please don't hesitate to contact me. 

~Mayor Linda Watkins 
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